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Mr. President,
Poland thanks Chile for presentation of its national report. We acknowledge activities undertaken by Chile in order to implement recommendations accepted during the previous cycle of the UPR. 
Poland recommends Chile to: 
1. intensify efforts to ensure a prompt and effective investigation of all enforced disappearances;
2. accelerate efforts to prohibit all corporal punishment of children.
We recognize that Chile has made progress towards an inclusive education system, amended the Inclusive Education Act and established a new school admission system. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Poland also welcomes the establishment of the Children’s Ombudsman and the Office of the Undersecretary for Children, as well as the creation of the system of guarantees and integral protection of children’s rights.
We wish Chile a successful UPR.
Thank you.
